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COMMUNIQUE 

 

The Government of Reconciliation and National 

Unity of Nicaragua, President Daniel Ortega 

Saavedra and Vice President Rosario Murillo, 

on behalf of the entire Nicaraguan people, 

express our strongest condemnation of the 

violent actions that occurred on September 

14, affecting the oil facilities of Abqaiq and 

Khurais, in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia. 

 

The People and Government of Nicaragua, in 

expressing our condemnation, reaffirm our 

always Fraternal Solidarity with the People 

and Government of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, 

affected by these deplorable acts of violence, 

reiterating, as always, our Commitment to 
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Peace and Understanding, which we must assert 

in the World. 

 

Our Government ratifies to the Kingdom of 

Saudi Arabia our irrevocable Commitment to 

Work in all International Forums and through 

our invaluable Bilateral Relationship, contributing 

to the indispensable Harmony in the Middle 

East and to the Defense of the International 

Economy, the imbalances of which, as you know, 

affects all the Peoples of the World. 

 

We reiterate to the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 

our unwavering Friendship and Solidarity. 

 

Managua, September 18, 2019 
Office of the President  
of the Republic of Nicaragua 
Government of Reconciliation 
and National Unity 


